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PUBLIC NOTICE

Total Water Management Plan Question and Answer Sessions

Notice is hereby given that JEA will answer questions from City Council members concerning JEA’s Total Water Management Project on July 24 and July 25 at 10 a.m.  The meetings will be held at City Hall,  in Conference Room A, Council offices (Suite 425), 4th Floor, 117 West Duval Street, Jacksonville, Florida.  
All interested persons are invited to attend.

Please contact Renee Barlow at 665-5348 for additional information or correspondence.
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